
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  August 6, 2025 
 
TO:  All Employees at McLaren Greater Lansing 
 
FROM:  Chad Grant, Interim President and CEO 
   
  Binesh Patel, President and CEO 
   McLaren Medical Group 
 
Re:  Passing of Dr. Peter Luea 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
It is with incredible sadness we write to share that Dr. Peter Luea, a McLaren Medical Group 
family medicine physician with McLaren Greater Lansing, passed away on Monday following a 
tragic accident. Beloved by his patients and colleagues, Dr. Luea was a provider at McLaren 
Greater Lansing Family Medicine North.  
 
Foremost, our deepest sympathies are with Dr. Luea’s family, friends, and those who worked 
with him. 
 
For 27 years, Dr. Luea dedicated his life to healing and caring for his patients. Beyond his 
medical practice, he was a devoted father to his nine children and a loving presence in the lives 
of everyone who knew him, especially his wife, Sue. He was adored by his patients, family, and 
colleagues alike. His absence will be deeply felt by many. 
 
The death of a colleague is shocking and truly heartbreaking. It is normal to feel confused, 
distressed, and grieved — we will all mourn this untimely passing in different ways. It is 
important during times of collective loss that we must rely on each other for support. Please be 
attentive and mindful of your coworkers and colleagues who might need additional support. 
 
If you or someone should struggle, please know there is help available. If for any reason you 
find yourself having a difficult time — for this or any reason — please do not hesitate to reach 
out to get the assistance you need.  
 
Resources for support and mental health care are listed below and included with this message: 
• Coping with Grief 
• Guidance Resources 
• Safe Harbor Well-Being Check-in (https;//marvinteam.as.me/safeharbor) 
• Marvin’s 24/7 On-Call crisis Support Line: 888-404-1163 
 
We ask you to please take a moment to check in with your colleagues over the coming days as 
we process this loss together. Help is — and will always be — available to anyone who needs 
support for anything happening in your life.  


